
 

 

PLEASE RETURN BEFORE AUG. 16, 2024 
Secondary Students: Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year 

Aanii Bus Riders on MCFN: 

As we prepare for the upcoming 2024-2025 academic school year, we are requesting your assistance to 
provide general information for our Secondary School Database. (If you do not complete this; the bus 
driver will not know to stop for your child.) This info is also for the database for when school is closed 
or buses are running late and we need to alert you. 

We ask for a contact name & number if we can’t reach you. 

Please keep the MCFN Lifelong Learning Department informed of changes in contact information. 

 

Student Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

Student Email__________________________________________________________________________ 

Parents and/or Guardians________________________________________________________________ 

Parents/Guardians email ________________________________________________________________ 

Road & Blue Emergency #________________________________________________________________ 

Grade in September_____________________________________________________________________ 

School Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone________________________________ Cell Number________________________________ 

Emergency Contact name & number or email________________________________________________ 

 

Please submit this information to Pet King, Lifelong Learning Clerk: 

By Email:  LLClerk@mncfn.ca 

In Person:  659 New Credit Road, Portable- Building #5 

Miigwech, 

From the Department of Lifelong Learning 
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